

SHERIFF

Dan Springer

Gallatin County Bozeman, Montana 59715

Dear Ms.

You know what it takes to manage a business and the dedication required to keep things running effectively. It is not easy.

Fighting crime and protecting lives and property is not easy either. You only have to pick up a newspaper or see the news to hear about cases involving burglary, theft and violent crime at the hands of criminals.

Businesses in Gallatin County shape our local economy and future development. We want to fight crime aggressively and do everything possible to protect our community while promoting a prosperous business environment.

To do this, we need your help!

One of the greatest resources for your sheriff's office is the Montana Sheriffs & Peace Officers Association. This is my written invitation for you to become a Business Member of this important organization, which has served our state for over 85 years and helps provide the necessary support for your sheriff's office to perform more effectively.

Your support will be used to provide specialized training for our deputies and command staff, advance crime and drug prevention programs, and enhance the overall safety in our county. In addition, your business support will help sponsor educational scholarships for our youth.

Your tax-deductible membership is only \$40 for the entire year.

By joining, you will receive a distinctive membership card, an exclusive window decal and easy access to public safety resources designed to support your family and the citizens of Montana.

Please, don't wait. Become a member today by returning the attached form along with your contribution using the postage paid envelope provided. Your support is greatly appreciated.

Thank you, and please let us hear from you today.

Sincerely,

Dan Springer

Sheriff, Gallatin County

P.S. Your support means a great deal to us.

Thank you again for becoming a member today!

With respect to your privacy and to prevent fraud, we NEVER solicit by phone!



STANDING TOGETHER!

The fundamental role of law enforcement is straight-forward. Community safety always comes first. The responsibilities that come with the job are vast and can be extremely challenging.

Our law enforcement officers are unique individuals and come from different backgrounds - they too are mothers, fathers, brothers, sisters, sons, and daughters.

The training and education that we provide to our law enforcement professionals are critical for their success!

On behalf of your Sheriff and the men and women who dedicate their lives to public service, please accept our sincere thanks for your financial support and backing.

Together, we will strive to conserve the peace and enrich our communities by making them safer places to live and work.



www.mspoa.org